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Date: 5/3/2022 

 

Attention: Dwaine Thames 

 

Address: 90 W Broad Street Columbus, OH 43215 

 

 

RE: Business case for Barclay iChlor® System 

 

Whomever, 

   

We are pleased that The City of Columbus has elected to proceed with the use of the Barclay iChlor® 

system that generates monochloramine (MCA) to provide secondary disinfection for domestic water 

system treatment.  Barclay is the industry leader of MCA feed to domestic water as a secondary 

disinfectant with over 300 iChlor® units operating in the Eastern US alone. 

  

With respect to contracting Barclay Water Management (BWM) as a sole source for provider of the 

iChlor® program, we can attest to the following: 

 

• iChlor® is a propriety system to BWM.  

• iChlor® is manufactured in the US by BWM.  

• iChlor® units are owned and operated solely by BWM providing customers for a monthly 

fee MCA feed to their building domestic water system. 

• iChlor® is patent pending for cold water system feed. 

• iChlor® is the only MCA secondary disinfection system that uses technology to 

accurately proportional feed of precursors to a water meter basing chemical feed on actual 

water flow. 

• BWM does not distribute iChlor® units through outside vendors or third party operators. 

• BWM maintains, operates, and monitors all iChlor® units with BWM employees to 

ensure all systems are operated properly and consistently across all facilities and water 

sources.  

• BWM employs individuals that hold licenses for the treatment of drinking water to 

oversee the operation of the iChlor® program. 

• iChlor® holds the NSF approval for drinking water utilizing Aqua Aide and AL15.  Both 

are the approved chemicals to be used with the iChlor® unit. 

• iChlor® utilizes proprietary state of the art technology that offers multiple 

code/programming safety layers, that controls alarms and the ability to shut down the unit 

immediately for any out of spec condition until resolved.  BWM is the responsible party 

for responding to alarms.  

 

If you require additional information or assistance, please feel free to contact me at 614-551-4580 or 

via email at cdemecs@barclaywater.com.     

 

Respectfully, 

 

Chris Demecs 

 


